
Ladies fixing African meal at Silex

Playing a game with our sons

Dedicating our grandson Isaac

With Marroquins and Sacks

at missions convention

Dawn speaking at a WM meeting

John back in the classroom

On ferry crossing Zambezi

Praying for Zambian pastors
with BGMC team

John preaching in

Kaunda Square

With Rev. Sikazwe

and new church

2009 in
Pictures

We praise the Lord for His faithfulness and another year of blessings
and opportunities. And thanks to each of you who have made our
return to Zambia possible by praying and giving! We wish you and
your family a Merry Christmas!


